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From:
Date: Tue, 5 Jul 20 : 7:16 -0400 (EDT)

Subject: Please retain SupeNisor Antonovich for Altadena
To: commseN@boslacounty.gov
CC: ii flJ,

LA County Board of SupeNisors
Re: Redistricting Plan

Whereas SupeNisor Antonovich has done an outstanding job in representing the Altadena community,
please allow me to add my voice in support of his continued seNice in this capacity. Mr. Antonovich is
much appreciated for his diligence, access, and receptivity to the concerns of Altadena residents and
homeowners, and his retention is considered highly desireable by all.

Sincerely.

Daniel S. Cohn


